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The Mayor, Council and administration of the RM of West St. Paul are pleased to announce the 

first of its kind service sharing agreement for wastewater treatment.

As of May 1, 2015, the City of Winnipeg will allow West St. Paul to become operational for 

sewage treatment for the residents within the Whistler Hollow subdivision located at Main Street 

and Drury Avenue.

Sewage can officially flow to the North End Treatment Plant.

West St. Paul is the first rural municipality to hook into the City of Winnipeg's wastewater 

treatment system and has become a model system for Regional cooperation.

This project is supported by various funding methods and grants through the Federal / 

Provincial Governments along with the Manitoba Water Service Board and the community of 

West St. Paul.

The Mayor, Council and administration are very proud to be recognized as leaders in creating 

an environmentally safe and sustainable future for today and future generations! 
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